COPY.
Llop's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

19th January, 1940,

Dear 8ir,

I have to acquaint you that a cablegram was
recelved from the Rotterdam Surveyors to=-day, reading
as follows:-

"OWNERS WILTON 669 REQUEST SECOND OPINION

REPAIR NEW CYLINDER WERKSPOOR AMSTERDAM

IN VIEW SENIORITY SMSTERDAM SURVEYOR REJUEST

WIRE INSTRUCTIONS OR SEND LAING ANTWERP",

It is considered that you should proceed to
Amsterdam to join Mr, Burgdorffer in the inspection of
the cylinder in question and I confirm my cable to you
as follows:-

"AT RIQUEST OWNERS WILTONS 669 PROCEED AMSTERDAM

WITHOUT DELAY AND JOIN BURGDORFFER IN SURVEY OF

NEW CYLINDER",

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
G.A. Laing Esq.,
ANTWERP,.




